To:

**UBC** members

10<sup>th</sup> of March 2011

Dear UBC Friends,

On behalf of the Turku Youth Department I am honored to invite you to the Commission open meeting this year which will be held in **Turku (Finland) on April 25-27, 2011.** 

The importance of Turku's meeting should not be underestimated as we are going to discuss many topics that are of great importance for the member cities themselves and also for the Baltic Sea Region in whole.

The topics and the program for the meeting will be provided to you by the organizers. Apart from content-related activities, you will have a chance to get to know the beauty of the European cultural capital Turku as we have also thought of a little side program for the participants.

We look forward to meeting you all in Turku.

Yours sincerely,

Director

Turku Youth Department